
NEWS RELEASE 
St. Joseph School is Recognized for Efforts to Help Every Child Succeed 
Toronto, November 19, 2010:   

EQAO Congratulates the 2010 Elementary School Recipients 
of the Dr. Bette M. Stephenson Recognition of Achievement 

 
On Monday, November 8, 2010, EQAO presented 20 elementary school communities with the Dr. Bette M. 
Stephenson Recognition of Achievement. They are representative of the many school communities across the province 
that have made effective use of EQAO data and evidence from other sources to enhance and support student 
achievement. These schools are at various stages in their journey of learning and continuous improvement. All are 
notable for their demonstration of leadership, proactive initiatives and sincere effort to help every child succeed. These 
are schools that have adopted an action plan based on their unique circumstances and are working toward improved 
student outcomes. 
 
This recognition program was established to recognize the work of schools and to pay tribute to Dr. Stephenson’s 
lifelong commitment and contribution to education and public service. As minister of both Education and Colleges and 
Universities from 1978 to 1985, and as an original member of EQAO’s Board of Directors, Dr. Stephenson has made 
an enormous contribution to public education in the province. 
 
St. Joseph School, with the Northeastern Catholic District School Board, was a recipient of the Dr. Bette M. Stephenson 
Recognition of Achievement. 

 

        
Members of St. Joseph School & NCDSB receive the Dr. Bette M. Stephenson Recognition of Achievement 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


